
 

 

                  

 

 
 

 

8 October 2018 

 

Dear Parent, Carer 

Year 11 Progress for Parents Evening 

As Year 11 approach a critical time in the build up to their December mocks, we are hosting a vital Year 11 

Progress for Parents evening on Tuesday 30th October from 7pm – 7:45pm. This is designed for both 

students and parents and will be hosted by both Mrs Lapskas and myself. The purpose of this important 

evening is to: 

 Inform parents of their child’s progress in relation to the rest of the year group 

 Outline our intervention plans for Year 11  

 Give information regarding the December mocks and March PPE exams  

 Offer support and advice in terms of revision techniques 

 Provide free exam / revision packs for all students attending 

We will be providing light refreshments from 6.45pm, there will also be the opportunity to discuss any 

questions following the presentation and distribution of the free resources. 

It is a well-known fact that one of the biggest factors behind student success in exams is parental support. 

This is an excellent opportunity to support your child and help them to perform to their full potential in this 

critical year. If you are planning to attend, I would appreciate you emailing the number of seats you 

require to tclark@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk so we can plan for catering and order in the required amount of 

free revision resources. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr T Clark 

Vice Principal 

 

LeAF Studio 
Holloway Avenue, Bournemouth, Dorset BH11 9JW 

Tel:  01202 578886 

Email: studioschool@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.leafstudio.co.uk   

Principal: Mrs N Lapskas  
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